
 

        
   

 

6th April 2021 

 

FOR THE ATTENTION OF ALL STAFF 

 

 

The Parties met again today to progress discussions on the proposed Voluntary Redundancy 

Programme across 15 stores for approximately 241 FTE for the Section Managers and Sales 

Advisor population.      

Whilst some progress was made today, there are a number of points outstanding between 

the parties.  Therefore, discussions will resume again on Friday 9th April.                

We will update again as necessary. 

 

  ___________________________ 

 

 

 


